Demi Moore

Born Demi
Guynes on November 11, 1962 in Roswell, New Mexico, she is
better known as Demi Moore, an American actress, former
songwriter, and model. At the age of 16, she dropped out of
high school to begin her career. She signed with Elite
Modeling Agency and began working as a model in Europe. She
soon filmed an appearance on General Hospital and was cast in
a few small film roles, but her breakout role was for Blame It
on Rio (1984). Her part in St. Elmo’s Fire (1985) brought her
international recognition, and she was officially labeled part
of the Brat Pack. Her role in About Last Night…(1986) was her
first serious role and established her as a true Hollywood
star. She continued to do many high-profile and blockbuster
hits, including Ghost (1990), for which she received a Golden
Globe nomination, A Few Good Men (1992), Indecent Proposal
(1993), Disclosure (1994), Striptease (1996), for which she
was paid an unprecedented fee of $12.5 million, and G.I. Jane
(1997), after which she took a short acting hiatus.

Before her 17th birthday, Demi Moore married musician Freddy
Moore. Their celebrity marriage only lasted five years, and
following their split, she was engaged to actor Emilio
Estevez. Their celebrity engagement was called off in 1986. A
year later, on November 21, 1987, she married her second
husband, actor Bruce Willis. They have three daughters
together: Rumer (born 1988), Scout (born 1991), and Tallulah
(born 1994). During her celebrity pregnancy with Scout, Moore
did a nude photo shoot with Annie Leibovitz for the cover of
Vanity Fair. The photoshoot sparked a huge controversy for
portraying a pregnant sex symbol.
In June 1998, Willis and Moore announced their celebrity
divorce, which was finalized on October 18, 2000. From 1999
and 2002, the actress was linked to martial arts instructor
Oliver Whitcomb. Following their celebrity break-up in 2003,
she began dating Ashton Kutcher, who is 15 years younger than
her. In 2005, they were married, and in November 2011, after
many months of celebrity gossip and media speculation, they
announced their celebrity divorce.

